
           
 
 
 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
 
 
Public Notice of Board of Education Meeting – August 23, 2021 
 
The Board of Education meeting originally scheduled for Wednesday, August 18, 2021, has been 
rescheduled for Monday, August 23, 2021.  The meeting will take place in the Leadership 
Conference Room of the James Kaden Administrative Offices, 60 Weston Street in Huntington 
Station.  The meeting will start at 7:30 p.m. and will be open to the public.  

 
 
 
      Laura McLean 
      District Clerk 
 
 
DATE:  August 9, 2021 
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